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Spring Sports Update - Two students, Justin Harriman and Garret Schleis qualified for the 

state Track and Field competition at UW-LaCrosse held on June 5-6.  Garret Schleis jumped 

44'2" in the triple jump to place 2nd in Division 3 and Justin Harriman jumped 6’2” in the high 

jump to place 3rd in Division 3. 

 

End of the School Year Activities - On the last school day, students participated in the Ag 

Olympics in the afternoon.  There were 10 teams total that competed.  Students participated in 

activities like wheel barrel races, flour sack toss, obstacle course run, log sawing, slip and slide 

bowling, fear factor and others.  It was a beautiful day and the kids had a great time. 

 

Summer School - Summer school started at the high school on Tuesday, June 10.  The first 

session will run until Friday, June 20 and students needing to recover credit in Math or Science 

are in.  The second session will run Aug 6-19 and students who need to recover credit in Social 

Studies and English will be in.  16 students are signed up for session 1 and 16 are signed up for 

session 2.  Additionally, the summer school weight room program has been having outstanding 

participation.   

 

Senior Academic Award Eligibility (JI-B) Revision - The proposed tiebreaker scenario set up 

for the Academic Excellence Scholarship is outlined in the policy.   

 

Concurrent Enrollment/ Dual Enrollment -   Tammy Pacholke will be meeting with the 

Spanish teachers at UW-Barron County to align her curriculum so that we will be able to offer 

students the opportunity to take Spanish for both high school credit and college credit.   

 

Building Updates - The contractors have been in working on the remodeling of the high school.  

They started the last teacher workday.  Steve and the students have been doing a great job 

assisting to help keep things moving. 

 

Course Options -   I will be sharing more information about the course options legislation that I 

introduced at the last board meeting.  I will do a comparison of the program with Youth Options. 

 

 

 

 


